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June 23, 2008 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Corron Road will be closed between Bowes Rd and McDonald Rd for culvert replacement 
starting June 30, 2008, weather permitting, until mid to late August. Traffic will be detoured 
north and south to Dittman Rd using Bowes, Plato, Burlington, and Silver Glen Roads.  Please 
follow the posted detour signs. 
 
Please expect increased travel times during this work.  Your cooperation and patience during this 
project is greatly appreciated 
 
If you have concerns, please call Chris Kaufmann at 630-208-3138 
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